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Board Sets Dates for Community Garage Sale 
 
The Board of the Northern Heights Community Association has set Saturday, June 23 and Sunday, June 24 as 
the weekend for our community garage sale.  The Board will put announcements in the Bellingham Herald and 
Craig’s List. 
 
 
Dog Waste Station in Park 
 
We have established a dog waste station in the community park.  It is located next to a bench at the south end of 
the wide area in the middle of the park.  It has a dispenser for waste bags and a receptacle for used bags.  Our 
neighbor, Barbara Fisher, has kindly offered to insure the bag dispenser is full and the receptacle is emptied as 
needed.  It is hoped this will stop people from failing to pick up after their pets. 
 
As a reminder, all pets in the park must be on a leash. 
 
 
Swings in Park 
 
One chain on a swing in the upper portion (McLeod Road entrance) of the park has been broken for some time.  
The chains on the other swing, as well as the hanging bar and the rings, have been showing their age with rust 
and some wear into the metal.  The board vote to approve replacing all the chains and the swing seats.  Our 
neighbor, Joe Clark, has generously offered to provide the chain removal and new installation at no charge to 
the Association. 
 
 
Flowering Plum Trees 
 
Many of the flowering plum trees alongside our roads are dead or dying, especially those on McLeod Road.  
Homeowners may wish to remove them. 
 
 
Trailer/Boat Parking 
 
A reminder that Section 3.2 of our CCRs requires that boats, trailers, recreational vehicles, motor homes, and 
large trucks and containers be enclosed within a garage or otherwise stored behind the front wall line of the 
residence and reasonably screened from view. 
 
 


